
THANK YOU TO OUR 
SPONSORS

Lumber and building material dealers and suppliers nationwide are
joining NLBMDA in calling on the LBM community to invest in our
industry at a crucial time for federal advocacy. Your support amplifies 
the industry’s voice in Washington ensuring it is heard when 
critical decisions are being made. NLBMDA maintains strong 
engagement with federal policymakers and industry leaders to 
advance policies that promote a business-friendly environment 
and drive the continued growth and success of our 
members.

SPONSORSHIP

YOUR SUPPORT ALLOWS US TO:

www.dealer.org

FIGHT REGULATORY OVERREACH
NLBMDA closely monitors the development and
review of business and labor regulations, actively
engaging to protect LBM dealers from
burdensome and costly mandates. Through
timely intervention, we work to ensure that the
voice of our industry is considered before
regulations are finalized. FOR MORE INFORMATION,

 PLEASE CONTACT JONATHAN@DEALER.ORG

SECURE LEGISLATIVE VICTORIES
This Congress, NLBMDA has fought to turn several
industry priorities into law, including:

Restoring and making permanent key
business-friendly tax provisions. 
Expanding pro-housing tax credits to support
the construction of hundreds of thousands of
new residential units. 
Securing new exemptions expected to remove
thousands of family-owned businesses from
estate tax liability.

THE INDUSTRY’S VOICE IN WASHINGTON
Our D.C.-based team regularly engages with
lawmakers, congressional staff, key regulators, and
administration officials, ensuring the voice of LBM
dealers is heard at the highest levels of
government.


